
 
 

         Office of the City Manager 

 

       MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: March 7, 2023 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH:  Doug Thornley, City Manager   Approved Electronically 

FROM: Donny  LaQue, Chief Deputy City Clerk 

   

SUBJECT: G.2 Historical Resources Commission Appointments 

 

During the March 8, 2023 Council Meeting (item G.2), there will be discussion and potential 

appointment of up to three individuals to the Historical Resources Commission.  In order to fill a 

current vacancy, one appointment must be for a Historian with Knowledge of Local History 

while the other two are general, at-large positions.   

 

When selecting the Historian with Knowledge of Local History, the applicant list does not 

specify who meets this criteria as it is incumbent upon Council to determine which applicant(s) 

are qualified.  Council will need to identify for the record which of the three appointees will fill 

the Historian position.    

 

As mentioned in the Staff Report, applicant Paul Ferrari has applied for re-appointment, 

however, he does not qualify to re-appointment due to term limits.  

 

 

 


